
 

 

 
 

 

 

Tuesday 7th March 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

On Friday 24th March we will be taking part in Red Nose Day; raising money for Comic 
Relief, a UK charity with a vision of a world free of poverty.  

 

We are asking children to donate £1 and come dressed in as much red clothing as 
possible and/or wear the Red Nose Day t-shirt and merchandise that you can buy.  

 

Red noses will also be on sell from the school office for £1. These may be worn on the day 
too. Please remember that the noses will be sold on a first come first serve basis.  

 

We look forward to seeing everyone dressed in their red/comic relief clothing. 

 

Thank you for your help and support. It is much appreciated.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Debbie Butler 

 

Head of School 

 

 


